
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY OF 
SUBSTANTIVE CHANGES IN THE COLLECTIVE BARGAINING AGREEMENT 

BETWEEN THE SCHOOL BOARD OF BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA AND 
THE BROWARD TEACHERS UNION-TECHNICAL SUPPORT 

PROFESSIONALS (BTU-TSP) 
2015-2016 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 

1. This Successor Agreement shall be in effect from July 1, 2015 through 

June 30, 2018, with limited re-openers during the 2016-2017 and 2017-
2018 school years. 
 

2. Eligible employees shall receive a step increase for the 2015-2016 school 
year, effective July 1, 2015. 

 
3. Employees on the top Step of the Salary Schedule shall receive a one-

time (non-recurring) bonus payment of $500.00 for the 2015-2016 school 

year. 
 


